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Our GATS students in Nueva Guinea excelled with The Tabernacle Plan!
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     Revival fires continue to spread all over 
Nicaragua in 2021.  We are so thankful for 
the outpouring of the Holy Ghost this year 
so far.

   Small group / cell group ministry and 
disciple-making is an integral part of the 
evangelism program in Nicaragua, and it is 
bearing much fruit!

  Many of our churches hold “Jubilee” 
services quarterly, where all of the various 
cell groups come together with all their 
friends for an exciting time of rejoicing.

   In the most recent “Jubilee” at Centro 
Vida, over 2,000 people showed up in four 
services!  That day, 43 were baptized in 
Jesus’ Name and 64 received the infilling 
of the Holy Ghost!  Thank you, Jesus!
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